
 

 

 

PUBLIC NOTICE  

NORTH OGDEN CITY  

PUBLIC HEARING 

     

       

The North Ogden City Council will hold a public hearing on Tuesday, January 24, 2017 at 6:00 pm, in the 
City Council Chambers at 505 East 2600 North, North Ogden, Utah.  

The Hearing is to consider a legislative amendment to create a land use permit system. 

For further information, contact Rob Scott 801-737-9841. 

In compliance with the ADA individuals needing special accommodation (including auxiliary 
communicative aids and services) during the meeting should notify the City Recorder at 801-782-7211 at 
least 48 hours prior to the meeting. 

 S. Annette Spendlove, MMC  

City Recorder  
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